
        The state seems to have boatloads of cash for transportation, but it's all being 
spent on expanding a couple short segments of freeway, providing absolutely no benefit 
to people's quality of life. Please divert that money to projects that make it safe to ride 
walk and bike, and make transit better. 
 
-Morgan Joslyn 
Portland, Oregon 
 


